
 

 
Notice: 

Question and Answer Session – 
Bicycle and Pedestrian Infrastructure Funding 

 
May 16, 2023 

1:00 pm 
Microsoft Teams (Details to be Emailed Separately) 

 
 

1. Question and Answer Session for Bicycle and Pedestrian Infrastructure Funding 
Applicants are invited to ask questions about the application and award process.  Staff will 
remain available between 1 and 2pm. 

2. Next BPAC Meeting – June 13, 2023 
BPAC will score applications and make a recommendation ahead of the June TPC meeting. 

 

 
Si usted necesita la ayuda de un traductor del idioma español, por favor comuníquese con la Nicole Stokes al teléfono (417) 
865-3042, cuando menos 24 horas antes de la junta.  

Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require interpreter 
services (free of charge) should contact Nicole Stokes at (417) 865-3042 at least 24 hours ahead of the meeting.  

If you need relay services, please call the following numbers: 711 – Nationwide relay service; 1-800-735-2966 – Missouri TTY 
service; 1-800-735-0135 – Missouri voice carry-over service.  

The OTO fully complies with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and related statutes and regulations in all programs and 
activities.  For more information or to obtain a Title VI Complaint Form, see www.ozarkstransportation.org or call (417) 865-
3042.  


